



“Hockey Night in Muskoka 2015” – our 2015 Provincial Conference is rapidly approaching.  As you can know for this event to be successful assistance in many different forms is required.  

We are currently looking for corporate sponsors and could really use your support in ensuring a great event.

We have a number of sponsorship levels that are certain to appeal to all

1st Star Sponsorship
2nd Star Sponsorship
3rd Star Sponsorship
Goals & Assists Sponsorship

Please see the attached form for further details. In order to secure your sponsorship level, please be sure to respond prior to our cut off – December 31, 2014.  All Sponsors will be identified at the conference, as well as on our website – www.oiaagb.com
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Thank you for your support – it is greatly appreciated!



